

Froebelian School Froebelian School Form III's Newsletter 6 October 2023

Our ethos theme next week will be:

We choose to follow the Learning Charter.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We started the week with a very important Harvest Festival Assembly, it was lovely and the children really enjoyed it. The new Staff Band also performed, we have some very talented staff members.

English

This week, we have been focused on the "Titanic" book, persuasive writing and parenthesis. The children have their new spellings and homework, on Seesaw and in their Spelling Books.

Maths

This week, we have worked on test papers (you will find them in the child assessment folder) and we revise various topics: rounding within 100.000 numbers and factors.

Pupil Planners

There are many planners that come into school unsigned. It is a good practice for Junior Pupils to look on it and sign every week, so your child takes ownership of the responsibility for keeping/completing his/her planner up to date.

Our Assembly

FIII well be leading an Assembly on Thursday 12th October. We hope and wish you will be there and will enjoy your children's performance.

Have a good weekend.

Kind regards,

Laura Hazell and Valentina Kalaj

Calendar Dates

Mon 9 October Wear Something Yellow for World Mental Health Day #helloyellow

Thurs 12 October FIII Assembly

Fri 13 October FPTA Uniform Sale 2:30-5:00pm

FIII/FIV NSPCC Workshop

Sat 13 October GSAL Open Day